Weekly News - Friday 6th July 2018

Year 4

Dear Parents & Carers,

We hope your children have now recovered from their exciting and active 2 days away at Thames Young Mariners. The staff team certainly slept well when they got home that Friday! The children were so resilient during the activities and many challenged themselves to do things they had never done before. We had such great weather, which was perfect for messing about on the lake in kayaks or on our rafts. The children were given the opportunity to have a bit of a swim too and some even chose to do the dreaded Dock Jump!

The TYM instructors were very complimentary about the children's behaviour during the different activities, which was lovely to hear. They were certainly full of energy and 'have a go' attitude throughout. Well done, kids!

I'd like to take this opportunity to say a thank you to the staff team, some of whom were borrowed from other year groups, and a special well done should go to the 12 lovely volunteers who stayed overnight. Thanks to all!

Year 4 Team

Homework:

Maths

In the Maths Homework book, please have a go at these pages:

p5 negative numbers, p14 written addition and p15 written subtraction

You should spend at least 30 minutes doing the above.

Reading / Times Tables / Spellings

Please keep reading for 10-20 minutes every day. Practise your times tables for 5 minutes EVERY day. Keep practising a few spelling words every day. Don't forget the Y3/Y4 spelling list in the Fern Hill diaries for extra revision.



Date Reminders

Last day of term:

Friday 20th July – early finish at 1:30pm

Announcements

Class Photos:

To view and order the photographs online please use the link and password below to the secure online gallery:

http://www.intimephotography.com/chestnut18

Password: CHAZYJ18

If you would like to order by cash/cheque payable to **K.Bahara**, please put a note with your name, email address and telephone number with your order details, size of photo, price and name of your child, plus payment in an envelope marked to my attention and hand this to the class teacher.

The deadline has been extended to **Monday 8th July.**